
The YXE Cree Speakers Society 2024 Keep Our Language Alive Conference will take place May 13-14, 2024 
at the Dakota Dunes Resort. This is the second Language Conference hosted by the YXE Cree Speakers 
Society and is for anyone interested in the development and retention of the Plains Cree language in our 
communities.

Can you help us create a conference logo?
The logo will be used on our conference promotional materials and on items including T-shirts and more!

Creative Rules:
The logo should communicate the connection between the spirit of 
the language and our responsibility to respect this in its transference 
and relationships with all living beings. Communities along with their 
Elders have a central role in creating the optimum conditions for 
Cree language development for children and youth. 

The logo must also include the following in its design: 

Logos can be hand-drawn or created using a design software of 
your choosing. The logo will be re-drawn by a professional graphic 
designer into an electronic format. 

Contest Rules: 

The contest is open to youth living on Treaty 6 Territory. 

The contest winner will receive a $500 prize.

Please submit your logo, along with your name, email address and 
phone number to Shelly at satootoosis@gmail.com.

Good luck!

“KEEP OUR LANGUAGE ALIVE”
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Logo Design Contest

Deadline for submissions is January 31, 2024


